
City of Vergas 
Liquor Store/Municipal Buildings/Licenses Committee Meeting 

 
The Liquor Store/Municipal Buildings/Licenses  Committee was called to order of Wednesday, 
February 1, 9 :15 am, at the Vergas City Office.  In attendance; Julie Bruhn, Dean Haarstick, Kyle 
Theisen and Julie Lammers. 
 
1. Lammers reviewed the building remodel project at the Event Center.  The floors will be replaced 

beginning February 6th. Funds from the 2 fundraiser; purse bingo and gun raffle, will be used to 
pay for a kitchen remodel.  Joy Summers has agreed to layout a design for the Event Center 
kitchen.  

2. Theisen reviewed the need for more space for the current liquor store.  Having reviewed the 
current space and land available for a new building, he has spoken with Widseth Engineering 
regarding adding an addition to the current building and removing walls in the existing building.  
Discussed changing the entrance to the liquor store to the back of the building which will help 
with parking.  Committee approved recommending to Council having Widseth provide two design 
options for the liquor store with them including construction costs and one on-site progress 
meeting. The cost of this proposal is $4,320.00. 
 

Meeting adjourned at 9:45 am. 
 
Submitted by, 
 
Julie Lammers, CMC 
Vergas Clerk-Treasurer 
 
Council Recommendations: 

• Approve Widseth Proposal for design of remodel and addition to the municipal building. 


